
CLARENCE HOUSE

S.W.I

I very much appreciate the kind message

which I have heen so happy to receive from the

members of the Women's Institutes of England,

Wales and the Islands.

1 send to you all my warmest good wishes

in this your Golden Jubilee Year.

1 pray that your activities, which have

played such an in^ortant part in the life of

our country for half a century, may prosper and

flourish in the years ahead.
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